
 
Direct Dial:   (847) 405-2174 
Fax:   (847) 405-2101 
E-mail:   kelvin.okamoto@solocup.com 
 
 
July 8, 2009 
 
Shawn Claggett  
Sky Unlimited Inc.   
390 Enterprise Drive 
Nicholasville, KY  40356 
shawnclaggett@skyunlimitedinc.com 
  
RE: Recyclability of Foodservice Items 
 
 
Dear Mr. Claggett: 
 

Polystyrene cups and lids (e.g., Solo’s PS10 and CD5 cups and TL316 lids) are 
recyclable.  However, there are few municipalities or recycling authorities in the United 
States that collect polystyrene for recycling. 

Generally, paper hot cups (e.g., Solo’s 412W paper hot cups) are coated on one 
side with a standard polyethylene coating to hold out moisture and prevent leakage.  The 
polyethylene coating prevents the paper hot cups from being recycled in a standard paper 
recycling process.  Rather a milk container recycling process must be used and few 
recycling authorities have access to such processors.   

PET products (e.g., Solo’s TP16 cups and 626TS lids) are recyclable.  However, 
there are few municipalities or recycling authorities that collect PET cups and lids for 
recycling. 

To determine if a foodservice item is recyclable in household recycling, the 
customer should contact its local recycling authority. 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Kelvin T. Okamoto, Ph.D. 
Solo Cup Operating Corporation 
Manager, Materials Engineering 
 
Cc: K. Frankovich, K. Crago, R. LeBlanc, S. Smith- Solo Cup 

200 Tri-State International Suite 400, Lincolnshire, IL  60069 
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